
 

 

Confirmation on quality assurance 
according to nuclear standard KTA 1401 

 
 

On behalf of the German nuclear power plant operators 

PreussenElektra GmbH as a partner of the VGB PowerTech e.V. 

working group "Assessment of Contractors" confirms 

Adolf Würth GmbH & Co. KG 
 

Reinhold-Würth-Straße 12 – 17, D-74653 Künzelsau 
 

valid for the site 
 

Reinhold-Würth-Straße 12 – 17, D-74653 Künzelsau 
 

and the scope of supply and services 
 

Procurement of 
Mechanical Connection Elements, 
Special Parts and Drawing Parts 

 

the qualification for system- and product related quality assurance. 
 

The assessment was performed on 20 July 2021 by the firm 
 

ProConsulting Ingenieurdienstleistungen
 

based  on  the  standard  KTA  1401  as  well  as  on  the  assessment 

documents of the VGB PowerTech e.V. working group "Assessment of 

Contractors" in consideration of product related requirements. 
 

Details of the assessment are given in the report PCo 01/2021. 
 

This confirmation is valid until 09 May 2026 - including an extension of 

two years - provided that the conditions on which the assessment was 
based have not been changed. 
 

 

Hanover, 02 August 2024 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

_______________________                             ____________________ 
PEL-RPP, Ullrich Schreiber    PEL-RPP, Dr. Dieter Loos 

 

PreussenElektra GmbH 

 

Vattenfall Europe 
Nuclear Energy 
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